
From: Marie Markham [mailto:mariejmarkham@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 4:12 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
 
I am writing to encourage you to please support retaining the buffer classification between Willamette Heights and the 
Industrial area.  It is the only strip of vegetation that separates us from the industrial sanctuary. We understand that 
industrial areas are an important part of cities but we would like to keep the current separation between the two. It affects 
our whole neighborhood, not just the properties bordering the buffer if the area is classified. This was an issue that has 
already been dealt with in the past, and a solution had been reached. Please leave the buffer the same. 
 
Thank you, 
Marie Markham 
NW 33rd Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 
 


